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From the Principal’s desk 

 

The year 6 farewell was held last night and the children had 

a wonderful evening. All of the boys and girls looked beautiful and I 

would like to thank all of the people who were instrumental in 

organising the night. Ms Scott and Miss Frood did a great job 

coordinating the event and the parent helpers did a wonderful job 

ensuring the room at Erina Leagues looked great! Thank you to 

everyone involved. 

This Friday December 15 is the last day of school for everyone. The 

year 6 will have a final assembly and guard of honour at the end of the 

day. We would like to invite everyone along to wish them farewell. 

This assembly should start at approximately 2pm. 

Our school will be non-operational on Monday December 18 and 

Tuesday December 19 as our staff including Support and 

Administration staff has been involved in many hours of staff 

development during the year on weekends and after school hours in 

lieu of these 2 administration days. 

Reverse Santa was held once again here at Chertsey School to 

collect gifts for children less fortunate. Students brought in many gifts 

and Coast Shelter picked these gifts up from school yesterday. Thank 

you to all of the families who donated the presents this year. A big 

thank you to Donna Knee for organising this again this year! 

Our whole school presentation day was held last Friday followed by a 

morning tea for the helpers. Thank you to all the parents who came on 

this day and also to the many helpers who have donated their time 

throughout the year. We appreciate everything you do. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families 

a very Merry Xmas and a wonderful New Year. Enjoy this 

special time with your families and we look forward to seeing 

you next year!  

 
 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
Chertsey Primary School 
Willow Road, Springfield 2250 
Phone: 43253963 
     43231443 
Fax:       43236891 
 
Access our Newsletter at any 
time, on our website: 
www.chertsey-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Or via the School Stream App. 
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 2017 Reading Recovery Champions 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to acknowledge the hard work that these Year 1 Reading Recovery students have put in 

this year.  I am very proud of the improvement in reading and writing that they all made.  Well done 

Seth, Ahser, Blake, Diesel, Lisa and Noah. 

Mrs Campbell  

Dear parents                                              IMPORTANT! 

So that our school records are correct for 2018, in the event of an accident or 

illness, please notify the school of any changes to address or phone numbers 

as soon as possible. 
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Jumpers Galore!!!! 

Dear Parents 

With the end of the cooler weather, we now have a 

load of unlabelled school jumpers. They have been 

washed and are ready for distribution. If your child has 

misplaced a jumper or if they would like a spare one, 

please encourage him/her to come and choose one 

from the COLA  before school this week. There is a 

variety of sizes. Staff will be available to assist between 

8.30—9.00am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

With an average of 650 students enjoying breakfast at Chertsey Primary every 

month, I wish to take the opportunity to thank our amazing volunteers and all the 

students for a terrific year! 

Thank you also to all the families that donated goods throughout the year! 

Wishing you all a safe, happy and healthy break! 

 

Alex Wastell 

Co-ordinator 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAmf3Lp-_XAhXIi5QKHUWtBjYQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftuclothing.sainsburys.co.uk%2Fc%2FBoys%2Fboys-school-uniform&psig=AOvVaw10M2iihOq187eflIxw75zc&ust=151244088
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School Banking rewards – what you need to know.  

The Future Savers rewards still available during 2017 are: 

Colour Change Markers 

3D Chalk Set 

Tablet Case 

Smiley Emoji Keyring 

Volt Handball 

Pencil + Tech Case 

Epic Earphones 

For every deposit made at school students will receive a silver Dol-
larmites token. Once students have indi- vidually collected 10 
Dollarmites tokens, they can redeem them for exclusive School Banking reward items in recognition of their regular sav-
ings habits.  

 

How to redeem a reward item 

Complete the relevant reward coupon on the Rewards Card (available to download and print at commbank.com.au/
schoolbanking) or write a note stating what reward you would like. 

Place the coupon/note in your yellow Dollarmites wallet, along with your 10 silver Dollarmites tokens.  

Hand it in with your School Banking deposit on School Banking day. 

 

Thank you for supporting the School Banking program and remember, School Banking day is every Tuesday. 

 

Last day for orders is Tuesday 28 November 2017. Anything received after this date will not be processed until next year. 

 

Our last banking day at Chertsey will be Tuesday 5 December 2017. 

 

Any questions do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Michelle Frazer 

Student Banking Coordinator 

http://commbank.com.au/schoolbanking
http://commbank.com.au/schoolbanking
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Merit & Chester Awards 

 Liam  KS     Andrew  2/3M 

 Keira  KS    Lachlan  2/3M 

 Lilly  K/1A                  Sophia  3/4M 

 Harrison K/1A                Alessandro  3/4M 

 Zane  K-2F                        Ashleigh  3/4B 

 Jessica K-2F    Natasha  3/4B 

 Noah  1G             Jye   K-6G 

 Caiden 1G     Marlon            K-6G 

 Elizabeth 2H    David   K-6D 

 Aaron 2H    Jazmyne  K-6T                                      

 Oden  K-6D     Zac   5/6S  

 Rachael Library   Eleanor  5/6S 

 Alexandra Mrs Campbell  Eva   5/6N 

 Eden  Mrs Campbell  Bree   5/6N 

 Eva  Mrs Campbell  Isaiah  Library 

 Maddison Mrs Campbell 

 Alyeska Mrs Campbell 
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  2018 RED SHIELD KIDS CAMP  IS OPEN TO PRIMARY SCHOOL YEARS 3-6    

  DATES : Sat 6th-Frid 12th Jan2018         APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE FROM FRONT OFFICE AND CLOSE 24TH NOVEMBER 2017 
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Assembly times 

K-6: Friday – Even Weeks 
From 1:45pm – 2:45pm 

 
K-2: Friday – Odd Weeks 

From 9:15am – 9:45am 

3-6: Friday—Odd Weeks 
From 1:45pm—2:45pm 
 
School Canteen 
Our School Canteen is now 
open on: 
Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 
P&C 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm. 
All Parents are welcome. 

 
Hire 

School Community Hall 
and Chertsey Community 
Cottage for hire to the 
public. Please see Office 
for further details. 

Dates to remember: 

Tuesday 12 December K-2 Movie Day @ 10.30am 

Wednesday   13  December Scripture Christmas Service 1.45 pm 

Friday   15 December Year 6 Farewell Assembly 

Last day of Term for students 

Tuesday 30 January Students return to school for 2018 

CHANGES TO ADDRESS  OR CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify the school as soon as possible if there 

has been any  changes to  

contact details, address and  phone numbers etc. 

ADMINISTERING MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

When medication is needed to be administered at school 

it is a departmental requirement that a form be filled out 

before we are able to administer the medication.  Please 

see the office staff for a form when needed. 
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Chertsey Primary School is not responsible 

for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, 

damages of any kind arising out of use, 

reference to, or reliance on any 

information contained within 

advertisements placed in our Newsletters. 

 

 

The UNIFORM SHOP is located in the cottage opposite           

the car park 

 

          Open on THURSDAY MORNINGS from 8:30am until 

9:00am 

Uniforms are also available in store at 

Erina Fair 


